

Saltford CofE Primary School
Claverton Road, Saltford, Bristol BS31 3DW
T: 01225 872185 E: contactus@saltfordschool.org.uk
www.saltfordschool.org.uk @SaltfordPrimary

Headteacher: Dawn Sage

Chair of Governors: Paul Cummings

11th January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

<u>SUPPORTING YOUR CHILD'S PROGRESS IN Y2 AND TRANSITION TO KS2</u> <u>MEETING MONDAY 29th JANUARY 5.00 PM IN THE SCHOOL HALL</u>

As the last year in KS1, and one in which they are formally assessed, Y2 is a pivotal year for primary aged children. In order to guide parents with how they can support their child's learning at home, we would like to formally invite you to a meeting to discuss strategies and resources you can use, including giving you insight into how your child is taught in school and detailing the assessment process undertaken.

On Monday 29th January at 5.00 pm in the school hall

We would encourage as many of you as possible to attend this meeting. Please inform us whether you will be attending by filling in the form here. We would be grateful if all parents could reply, even if you are unable to attend.

Also on the form is an option to book a place for your school aged child/children to stay with Mrs Sage in the library during the presentation if you are unable to make alternative arrangements.

Yours faithfully

Miss Jupp

Miss Mulready

